
 

Hello fellow gardeners and a Happy New Year 2025.  Here is our latest information update! 

New Year’s Honours! 

On December 10th, Peter Bromley was presented 

with a National Garden Centre voucher (privately 

funded) by our Chair, Martin Harrison for his 

sterling efforts in the management, maintenance 

and expansion of our site water system. 

In just two years our water storage capacity has 

been increased from 8000 litres to 26000 litres 

thanks to Peter’s leadership, design and 

project management together with the assistance of a small group of willing volunteers. 

Grateful thanks are due to Peter from the committee and membership of Wembury Allotment 

Association. In attendance were Jan Jefferis, Jez Slade & Dave Wearing. 

Our Calendar 

We’re planning some exciting events for 2025 including another Plant and Bake sale on Saturday 

17th May at the Communal Shed with a variety of “home grown” plants for sale and a range of 

delicious cakes and savouries. More detail will follow later in the year. 

Wassail 2025 

Wassail is an old British tradition whereby communities sing to apple trees to encourage a good 

harvest. We want to make this a lively, family-friendly celebration filled with music, laughter, and 

a sense of community. The event is open to all! We’ll gather in the recreation ground car park 

area for 4pm on Saturday 11th January. Bring something to make a noise ( pan, bell, whistle etc ), 

wear stout footwear and warm clothing. Electric torches only please.  Many thanks to Mel 

Mackenzie for volunteering to organise us on the night! Our hope is that this may become a 

revived Wembury village annual event! Due to publication deadlines any further information will 

be posted on the Wembury Allotments Facebook page. 

Apply for Your Plot 

You can apply online at https://e-voice.org.uk/wemburyallotments/ No matter your experience 

you will be made welcome. Our waiting list system favours residents of Wembury Parish.  

Apply for a plot, attend our events, and join our community. See you at the allotments! 

Wembury Allotment Association Committee 


